
 

 

BOARD MEETING 

March 23, 2023 

Meeting held at Colorado State Archives 
 

In Attendance: Greg Buchanan, Laura Uglean-Jackson, Shaun Boyd, Cecily North, Sara Fitzpatrick, 
Leigh Jeremias, Aly Jabrocki 

 
Virtual Attendees: Amber D’Ambrosio, RJ Mauro, Nick Saenz 

 

 

 

10:22 am Meeting called to order 
 

10:23 am Brief updates from each board member  
 

10:35 am Discussion of NHPRC and administrative delays due to retirement of grant 
administrator and the position of the Archivist of the United States being vacant 
 
Board discussed potential changes to next year’s grant timelime if awarded grant 
funding is delayed past July 1, 2023. 
 
Decision made to post regrant opportunities on original timeline, but also 
announce that projects may be delayed. 
 

11:00 am Board members discussed site visits conducted this year. 
 
Board Chair, Aly Jabrocki will reach out to Wheat Ridge Historical Society regarding 
their request. 
 

11:20 am NHPRC grant application for FY25 discussed. 



 
Decision made to continue traveling archivist if awarded funds. Traveling archivist 
will commit another year of assistance to the southwest corner of the state in the 
hopes of building relationships and supporting indigenous groups in the area. 
 
Board members Shaun Boyd (History Colorado) and Nick Saenz (Adams State 
University) will represent CHRAB at upcoming meeting with regional 
representatives of cultural and historic institutions. 
 
Board Chair, Aly Jabrocki will reach out to State of Wyoming for feedback regarding 
their traveling archivist program. 
 

12:00 pm Meeting adjourned. 
 

 


